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Dear Parents/carers 
This week has seen another busy week with activities and assemblies about Anti ς bullying 
week, Children in Need events and lots of hard work and learning. As we draw towards the 
end of November, we will continue to update you about trips and events over the next few 
weeks. 
 
Pantomime 
For any children in Reception, Year 1, 2 and 3, please ensure that their space for the 
Pantomime trip on 6th January is paid by the first week of December.  The school has tried 
hard to find funding for the coach and subsidise the cost of the tickets to keep the cost of the 
trip as low as we possibly can so please pay the full amount if you can.  Thank you!   
 
 
 
Globoscope at Robinswood Hill-Fri 26th - Sun 28th November 5pm-9pm 
{ŜŜ wƻōƛƴǎǿƻƻŘ Iƛƭƭ ƛƴ ŀ ǳƴƛǉǳŜ ǿŀȅ ǿƛǘƘ ǎǇƘŜǊŜǎ ƻŦ ƭƛƎƘǘ ŀƴŘ ƳǳǎƛŎ ŀǎ ΨDƭƻōƻǎŎƻǇŜΩ ŎƻƳŜǎ 
ǘƻ ǘƻǿƴΦ !ǎ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ /ƛǘȅ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭΩǎ Ψ.ǊƛƎƘǘ bƛƎƘǘǎΩ ŜǾŜƴǘǎΣ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ȅƻǳǊ ƭƻŎŀƭ ŎƻǳƴǘǊȅ 
park on the doorstep of Gloucester and learn about nocturnal wildlife ǿƘƛƭǎǘ ȅƻǳΩǊŜ there. 
The event is free but booking is required: 
https://www.gloucestershirewildlifetrust.co.uk/events/2021-11-26-globoscope-travelling-
light-show 
 
 
Dance show  
Year 4 are very lucky to have been invited to Ribston High School to watch a dress rehearsal 
of their dance show. Cedar Class are going on Wednesday the 24th of November and Maple 
Class are going on Tuesday the 14th of December. The children will leave school via mini bus 
at 10:30am and will return by 1:30pm. As the trip runs over lunch time, children will be 
required to take a packed lunch. If they are in receipt of free school meals a school packed 
lunch will be provided for them. Thank you. 
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Please come and join me for a cup of tea and a biscuit. 

We can take the opportunity to talk about all things 

Robinswood and how to make things better for you and 

your children. 

I look forward to seeing you then. Thank you Miss Walker. 

 
 

Friday 3rd December 
2pm. 

Come to the main 
Office. 

 

https://www.gloucestershirewildlifetrust.co.uk/events/2021-11-26-globoscope-travelling-light-show
https://www.gloucestershirewildlifetrust.co.uk/events/2021-11-26-globoscope-travelling-light-show
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ATTENDANCE 
Our whole school target is to have all our children in school 100%. 
We understand that mornings can sometimes be tricky; however, 
we are seeing an increasing number of children arriving late to 
school in the mornings.  Children start learning as soon as they 
enter the classroom in the morning. Being just 5 minutes late every 
day for a week means that they are missing 25 minutes of education every week. When a child arrives late in school, 
not only is it disruptive for them, it is also disruptive for the whole class. 
If you need any support in getting your child to school on time, please do not hesitate to contact me or a member of 
our inclusion team and we will be happy to help.  
Illness 
If your child is absent from school, please leave a message on 01452 530430 Option 1, before 9:15am. Alternatively, 
you can email attendance@robinswood.academyΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ǎǘŀǘŜ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ƴŀƳŜΣ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ŀƴŘ ǊŜŀǎƻƴ ŦƻǊ ŀōǎŜƴŎŜΦ LŦ 
your child is going to be absent for a period of time, you must keep the school updated every other day. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pre-School 

This term we have been thinking about fireworks some of the children shared they had watched fireworks in the 

sky and out of the window. We watched a firework display on the board. I thought this would be a good 

opportunity to explore powder paint and water to make our own firework display. We looked at how the colours 

changed when mixed in the water and extend our learning in the outdoor environment. 

The children sprinkled the powder paint into the water, and watched as the colours expanded and changed.  

They could be heard shouting: 

"I got the yellow". 

"I sprinkle it". 

"Red, yellow, blue". 

 

 

Reception 

Reception have enjoyed learning all about Supertato and creating their very own superhero costumes. 

The children also enjoyed learning about real life heroes and on Remembrance day, creating poppies in different 

ways such as with tissue paper and potato printing. 

 

mailto:attendance@robinswood.academy
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Year 4 

Year 4 have been learning about materials and their properties, weighing out ingredients and making chocolate 

ŎƻǊƴŦƭŀƪŜ ŎŀƪŜǎ ƛƴ ǎŎƛŜƴŎŜ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ǘƘŜ ƳŜƭǘƛƴƎ ƻŦ ŎƘƻŎƻƭŀǘŜ ŀƴŘ ōǳǘǘŜǊΦ  ¸ƻǳ ŎŀƴΩǘ ōŜŀǘ ŀƴ edible Science experiment!  

Year 1 
Year 1 have been learning about the weather and  
seasonal changes in Science.  They have created a  
pictogram in small groups to compare the amount  
of day light hours for each season.  They were able 
 to use the Purple Mash 2Count program to create 
 their pictogram and selected their own icons for 
 the pictograms.  Well done Year 1! 

Year 3 

Year 3 have been making dragon eyes in their reading lessons for our text 'the boy who grew dragons'.  The children 

have added such detail to their models that they look incredibly realistic.  Well done Year 3! 

 

Year 2 

On November 3rd, year 2 visited the Redwood Centre, which is near Slimbridge.  It launched our topic on map reading 

skills.  We all had an AMAZING day, which started with us going on a quest to find some clues, linked to a story (The 3 

Little Pigs).  Following on from this, we built dens and toasted marshmallows on a campfire!   
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Year 5 

Ribston Hall High School students have been working with their local primary schools to put together a showcase 

of songs, dances and instrumental pieces over the last few weeks. Some of the Year 5 children have worked with 

ǘƘŜ wƛōǎǘƻƴ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǘƻ ƭŜŀǊƴ ŀƴŘ ǎƛƴƎ /ƻƭŘǇƭŀȅΩǎ ΨCƛȄ ¸ƻǳΩ ŀƴŘ WƻǳǊƴŜȅΩǎ Ψ5ƻƴΩǘ {ǘƻǇ .ŜƭƛŜǾƛƴΩ ŀǎ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜƛǊ 

showcase.  The children sang their hearts out and made the school and their parents so proud.  What a great 

effort! 

Year 6 

On Friday night, a group of year 6 children performed as part of a choir with the Multi Story Orchestra. They have 

worked so hard and their performance was incredible! We are so proud of the effort they put in.  

 

No pens day  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This was our second year where we took part in No Pens Day!  
Speaking and understanding skills are fundamental for everything we do 
 ς learning, reading and writing, managing emotions and developing friendships. 
Our teachers planned some amazing activities.  
 IŜǊŜ ƛǎ ǎƻƳŜ ƻŦ ǿƘŀǘ ǿŜ Ǝƻǘ ǳǇ ǘƻΧ 
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Robinswood Netball  

Our netball team have been working very hard this term and our most recent game against Barnwood Primary 

finished 3 all. Well done to all! 

Robinswood A team Report 

Robinswood took on Heron in something of a local derby this week. 

The match was an all-action affair with Robinswood trying to get the ball down and play a little bit. Captain Brown 

led the team brilliantly, through both words and action, encouraging everyone to keep working hard and play as a 

team. His outstanding second half goal, where he beat 2 players before lashing a shot onto the top corner, was the 

difference between the sides as Robinswood scored a much deserved 1:0 win. 

 
Robinswood B team Report 

The Robinswood Academy Football team went unbeaten during their away games at Oxstalls last week. The round 

robin consisted of 6 matches where the Robinswood B team managed to win 4 games and draw 2, not conceding 

even a single goal. Team work makes the dream work! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Monday the 6th of December we will be asking your child to pre order their traditional 

Christmas dinner. Christmas dinner day is on Friday the 10thof December. 

It is available to all children! Please ask your child whether they want one and get them ready to 

tell their teacher on the morning of Monday the 6th of December.  

όLǘ ǿƛƭƭ Ŏƻǎǘ ϻнΦоп ŦƻǊ ȅŜŀǊǎ оΣ пΣ р ŀƴŘ с ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǿƘƻ ŘƻƴΩǘ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜ ŦǊŜŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƳŜŀƭǎΦύ 

 


